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Three-week construction break on the Leetsdale Drive 
resurfacing project!
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What is happening on the project? 
Beginning May 22, construction on the Leetsdale Drive Resurfacing Project will temporarily pause for three 
weeks and will resume mid-June. Crews have completed all concrete work on Leetsdale Drive and will take a 
three-week break before starting resurfacing work. 
 

What are the expected  
travel impacts? 
When work resumes on mid-June, 
motorists can expect overnight closures 
Sunday through Thursday. Traffic will be 
reduced to one lane in each direction 
during resurfacing. 
 
As crews resurface eastbound Leetsdale 
Drive, traffic will be shifted into the 
westbound lanes, with one lane open in 
each direction. This traffic pattern will 
be repeated for westbound resurfacing, 
and traffic will shift into the eastbound 
lanes, with one lane open in each 
direction. Crews will begin resurfacing 
Leetsdale Drive at Mississippi Avenue 
and work westbound to Colorado 
Boulevard. 
 
There will be no speed reductions or oversize/overweight restrictions.  
 

When are crews working? 
•! During resurfacing work, motorists should expect overnight lane closures and traffic will be reduced to 

one lane in each direction.  
•! Nighttime lane closure hours are Sunday through Thursday: 

o! Northbound: 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 
o! Southbound: 7:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

 

When should the project be complete? 
Work is expected to be complete by the beginning of August, weather dependent. 
!
Stay informed! 
For additional information about this project, contact the project team. 
Project hotline: 303.317.2112 
Project email: LeedsdaleDriveResurfacing.com 
Project web page: www.codot.gov/projects/leetsdale-dr-resurfacing-
mississippi-to-colorado  
For information on travel conditions visit COTrip.org, sign up for GovDelivery, 
or call 511. Updates are also available via Twitter @coloradodot and CDOT’s 
Facebook page at Facebook.com/coloradodot. 


